
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 June 15, 2020 
 

 

Welcome!  
 

The Return to School Stakeholder Committee is seeking new members to provide 
stakeholder feedback to the Return to School Work Team. 
 

This committee will provide feedback to the Return to School Work Team’s 
Operational Plan. The operational plan allows the district to implement strategies and 
action steps needed to meet the goals of the strategic plan.  
 

contacted by Monday, June 22

and have further questions, please contact one of the following: 
 

 Monica Allread monica.allread@dvusd.org  
 Gary Zehrbach gary.zehrbach@dvusd.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6giCYve7xdr932RjQnKUlwdEMZLlGoOXlBBwXnnqWDUs4rg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:monica.allread@dvusd.org
mailto:jenna.moffitt@dvusd.org

